
VILLAGE OF DRYDEN 
   REGULAR MEETING 

 LAMB MEMORIAL BUILDING 
September 7th, 2010 

 
 

 
President Betcher called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm. 
Council Members present: Kelso, Yezak, Nash, Roszczewski, Quail, Franz and Betcher  
Motions passed: to approve September 2010 Bills to Pay in the amount of $64,004.85 and 
to accept August 2010 Disbursements in the amount of $49,747.61 to approve the 
purchase of a refrigerator for the DPW office, to schedule a special meeting to be held on 
September 13th, 2010 at 6:30 pm., to approve the 2nd Quarter Budget Amendments, to 
approve a sewer credit for a water/sewer account.  
A complete copy of these minutes can be obtained at the Village Office. 
The meeting adjourned at 8:30 p.m. 
 
LeAnn Brewer, Clerk 
 


